
Please do a quick clean out of cubbies before spring break. Then we can come 

back in April all clean and ready for spring. 

Mar 2– Dr Suess’ Birthday 

Mar 17—Pancake Breakfast 7am-9am 

Mar 20—First day of SPRING! 

Mar 20—EARLY RELEASE! 12:30 

Mar 22—Everett’s 6th Birthday! 

Mar 26—London’s 5th Birthday! 

Mar 23- Mar 27 Spring Break (GAP camp available) 

 

Dear Families, 

 Happy March! Spring is just around the corner, and I think we are all ready. 

This month we will be studying the continent of Australia. This will include political 

and biome maps, food, culture, animals, etc.  

 We are finishing up our study of animal classifications with fish and we will be 

reviewing all classifications we have studied this year.   

 We will also be starting a new unit on peaceful character traits. We will cover 

respect, caring, fairness, responsibility, trustworthiness and citizenship and how we can 

apply these traits in class, at home, and in our community.  

 Let’s have a great month!  

 

  Ms Laura  
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I m port an t clas sroom Rem in ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


